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Please remember to ask your child about 
their reading, math, and spelling homework 
each evening. Reading and homework logs 
should be signed by you indicating that 
your child has completed their assigned 
work. 
 
On Monday, March 27

th
 we will be starting 

our plant unit in science. The students will 
be growing grass and brassica plants. We 
will be talking about learning about plant 
parts and how to care for plants.  If you 
garden at your house, encourage your 
second grader to help out! 
 

Literacy: The students presented 
their French Cinderella plays and 
stories on Friday to conclude unit 4 of 
ELA. I will be sharing the finished 
products via email and the classroom 
website soon! 

  
Math: Students concluded their 
learning of unit 7 with a test over 
measurement and estimating. 
 

Spelling: Next week’s pattern will be 
silent consonants. There are only 5 
weeks of spelling left! 
 

Writing: This week the students 
learned how to properly write a 
friendly letter. We discussed and 
practice the format of heading, 
greeting, body, closing, and signature. 
The kids wrote letters to me, each 
other, and our JA volunteer. We will 
continue writing letters next week.   Friday, March 24th: Hopewell Choir 

singing the National Anthem at the 
Quad Cities Mallards Game 

 Friday, March 30th: Skating Party 

 Wednesday, April 5th: Early Dismissal 

 Tuesday, April 11th: Happy Joes 
Fundraiser 

 Friday, April 14th: No School 
 

We hit day 135 of second grade this 
week! There is not much time left until 

the kiddos are third graders   

 


